
 

 
 
 

To Parents/Carers of Year 7 Pupils 

Our Ref: 87587612 

19 October 2023 

Ref: Settling in Evening - Update 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to everyone who attended our recent 
Year 7 settling in evening.  Your support is really appreciated, and we were delighted to hear on 
the evening that it was beneficial for you and your child.   
 
We also value the feedback that we have received from you, and it is through your comments and 
suggestions that we can continue to improve our services and ensure that we meet the needs of all 
our pupils and their families. We have noted that several parents raised questions about 
lunchtimes, and we want to reassure you that we have been working on improving the experience 
for pupils.  We are pleased to be able to tell you that we have purchased a second ‘serving cube’ 
and we hope this will speed up the serving process particularly for Key Stage 3 pupils. We 
continue to encourage pupils to make their Year Team aware if they have any issues with eating 
arrangements so that these can be dealt with immediately.  
 
We are extremely pleased with the excellent attendance and behaviour of our Year 7 pupils. It is a 
testament to their commitment to learning and is in keeping with the high standards that we 
promote here at South Hunsley. We would like to thank both you and your children for the effort 
and dedication shown, and we hope that they will continue to work hard in order to reach their full 
potential.  
  
For your information we have attached the extra-curricular timetable which offers a wealth of 
opportunities.  We believe that participating in extra-curricular activities is an essential part of the 
holistic development of our pupils. We encourage all our pupils to take advantage of the clubs 
available to them as they are a great way to meet new friends and develop new skills.  
  
Lastly, we would like to remind parents that if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child's Year Team. You can reach us at either 
Jessica.lindsley@southhunsley.org.uk or Annabelle.clutterbrook@southhunsley.org.uk.  
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Thank you once again for your continued support, and we look forward to working with you to 
ensure the continued success of our pupils.  
 
  
Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Jessica Lindsley  

Head of Year 7  

 


